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Federal Emergency Management Agency
Washington, D.C. 20472

December 31, 1998 Case No.: 99-05-1814A
. 216-A

We have received your request that the Federal Emergency Management Agency determine if the property
identified below is located within an identified Special Flood Hazard Area on the National Flood Insurance
Program map for the community in which the property is located.

11794 Glynwood Road

We are reviewing your request and will contact yov if additional information is required to process your request.
If additional information is not required, we will issue a final letter of determination within 30-60 days. Inquiries
concerning the status of your request should be made by calling Mark Stidd at (703) 849-0677 of Dewberry &
Davis, our Technical Evaluation Contractor. Please be assured we will do our best to respond to all inquiries
in a timely manner.

Federal Emergency Management Agency
Washington, D.C. 20472

Official Business

Mr. Douglas Reinhart, P.E., P.S.
Auglaize County Engineer

P.O. Box 59

1014 South Blackhoof Street
Wapakoneta, OH 45895
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